
 
 

 

 
 
DATE:  September 11, 2020  
 
TO:  Prospective Respondents 
 
FROM:  Gerald Cahalane, Assoc. Procurement Specialist 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum #1 to Quote Request #36044, Sun Land Citrus Trail Road Improvements and 

Culvert Replacement 
 
 
 
This addendum is to answer questions from prospective respondents for this project. 
 
 
Responses to this quote request are still due by no later than 3:00PM on, Tuesday, September 15, 2020. 
 
 
Please see below for the question and answer: 
 

 
Question: What is the District’s proposed budget for the phases of this project? 
 
Answer: The budget will be split into two separate phases, and the proposed budget is as 
follows: 
 

Phase 1 $22,000.00 
Phase 2 $21,750.00 

Total Project $43,750.00 
 


